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PROGRAM:  Indian Community Development Block Grant (ICDBG) 
 
FOR:   Tribal Government Leaders and Tribally Designated Housing Entities 

               
FROM:   Rodger J. Boyd, Deputy Assistant Secretary, PN 
 
TOPIC: Notice of Funding Availability for the Fiscal Year 2004 Indian Community 
                 Development Block Grant (ICDBG) Program 
 
Purpose:  On October 8, 2004, the Fiscal Year (FY) 2004 Notice of Funding Availability  
(NOFA) for the Indian Community Development Block Grant (ICDBG) Program was 
published in the Federal Register.  The NOFA announces the availability of 
approximately $73,715,738 for the ICDBG Program.  The deadline for submission of 
applications is December 13, 2004. 
 
Information regarding application procedures and requirements that are applicable to the 
ICDBG program are located in the NOFA.  Please read the NOFA carefully to ensure 
that you respond to all the requirements in your application.  There is no application kit 
for FY 2004.  All of the required application information and forms are included in the 
NOFA. 
 
A copy of the NOFA is attached for your information.  In addition, the NOFA may be 
downloaded from the following sites: 
 
 http://www.grants.gov 
 http://.codetalk.fed.us/HUD_ONAP.html 
 
If there are any questions regarding the NOFA requirements, please contact your Area 
ONAP. 
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